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DECENTLY & INORDER

Rev. Steve Norden, Senior Pastor

norden@NewHopeWorship.com = 614.766.5445x15 = NewHopeWorship.com/PastorSteve
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The three offices of Elder, Deacon and
Minister of the Word, being joined
together in Consistory, thus continue
within the Church the unity of these
offices in Christ, as so many branches
flourishing on the same Vine. In this
manner, all things in the Church will
be done decently and in order, when
faithful people are chosen, according
to the rule prescribed in the Word of
God. (Liturgy of the Reformed Church
in America)

But all things should be done decently
and in order. (1 Corinthians 14:40)

Decently and in order. That is one of
the cardinal principles of our
presbyterial form of church
government. One would hope that
this would be a cardinal principle of
our public government also, although
sometimes one is left to wonder.
When matters are done decently and
in order, God’s “business” is
accomplished well, God’s people are
respected for their varying opinions
and God’s purposes among us
flourish.

Consistory (your church board)
recently spent some significant time
in conversation about how we
conduct our business decently and in
order, particularly in our Town
Meetings. Ordinarily, our Town
Meetings are quite routine but on
rare occasions we must consider
matters that are somewhat
complicated. It is for that reason that
we abide by Robert’s Rules of Order
(newest edition) in our Town
Meetings.

Irecognize and understand that
many people are unfamiliar with
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parliamentary procedure. Unless one
has experience in assemblies where
parliamentary procedure is practiced,
it can become complicated and even
intimidating. I have had the
opportunity to serve as
parliamentarian for the International
Conference of Police Chaplains for
over a decade and on two occasions
for the General Synod of the
Reformed Church in America. I'm one
of those unusual types who actually
enjoy parliamentary procedure!

Especially in our Town Meetings, I
will endeavor to guide us carefully
through the ins and outs of
parliamentary procedure. To help us
conduct our business decently and in
order, Consistory is making this
request: If you intend to make a
motion in a Town Meeting that is
more than a simple motion (for
example to adjourn the meeting) or
one that is more than one or two
sentences, please make sure that the
motion is written before it is
presented to the body. That will
permit me to read the motion and
then to present the motion to a person
at our sound/projection booth so that
it can be read by all present at the
Town Meeting. We anticipate this will
bring greater clarity to our
deliberations.

We value everyone’s participation in
our Town Meetings. We want to
provide access to involvement for all
present. And, following the counsel of
the Apostle Paul, we want to ensure
that God’s “business” is done decently
and in order. Join us for our next
Town Meeting April 7.
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ADULT MINISTRY

Rev. Sarah Palsma, Associate Pastor
palsma@NewHopeWorship.com = 614.766.5445 x13 = NewHopeWorship.com/Adults

Bible Studies

Women's Bible Study | Discover the Gospel of Mark
] Wednesday Afternoons 12:30pm to 2:00pm
d Through May 8

Come explore the story of Jesus' mission in the action-packed gospel of Mark. By his power and
authority, Jesus showed the people of his day that he was the promised Messiah. But they were
looking for a different kind of Messiah. What would happen if they didn't get what they wanted?
See for yourself in this enlightening study of the Word of God.

r= ?,; Women's Bible Study | What Matters Most: A Study of Philippians

At _'j'ﬁj."é Thursday Mornings 9:30am to 11:30am

LY Through April 25

The world has always been full of trials, disappointments, temptations, fractured friendships,

and financial hardships. Yet Paul’s letter to the Philippians claims we can discover contentment
. and joy in the midst of it all by prioritizing what matters most—Christ.

“*  Men's Bibel Study | Detours: Lessons from Joseph
Wednesday Evenings 7:00 pm - 8:30 pm
Through April 17

The biblical story of Joseph demonstrates that God is at work even when life seems to be going
wrong. Whether through uncontrollable circumstances or the pain of personal relationships,
everyone has experienced unforeseen changes in life. This study explores the life of Joseph as he

am navigated detours that took him through trials, injustice, and even betrayal.

TOWN

MEETING

Sunday, April 7 10:15 AM

Mark Your Calendars
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Adult Sunday School Classes

Join us between services from 10:15 am - 11:00 am, for Adult Sunday School Classes. Please
contact Sarah with any questions at palsma@newhopeworship.com

Discovery Class

Through April 28

Led by Pastor Steve & Pastor Sarah
Location: Cry Room

The spring new members class began on Sunday March 3rd. Join

Pastor Steve and Pastor Sarah on Sunday mornings for this seven

e e week class, which defines our core beliefs, values, our structure,

I T CR ik i G T Suniiay, Marehi H%JEH and our mission as a church. Become a member of New Hope and
“ual get involved. We are a better church because you are here.

Parenting: Is That Poop on My Arm?

Through April 28

Location: Fellowship Hall B &

Sign up online or in the church Narthex :_ .

God meets us, and our kids, in the mess. Parenting is messy business. Joyful, but messy. T,q at
When faith is combined with parenting, we double down on the mess. Pastor and father of ~‘=’

three, Justin Lind-Ayres, chronicles his adventures (and misadventures) raising children and PD D P
passing on his faith to them. In the messy and challenging moments of parenting, and in the {
joyful ones, God is fully present. And a God who knows your story-especially the messy P«f HE.
parts—is a God who can redeem you. With stories full of humor, honesty, and, yes, even some &Mh:;

poop, this book is a welcome encouragement for parents, grandparents, and anyone who
cares deeply for the children in their life.

Simon Peter: Flawed but Faithful Disciple
Through April 28

Led by Ed & Terri Klinker

Location: Library

ADAM HAMILTON

Simon Peter left everything to follow his teacher and possessed a passion that would change
the world. That’s one way to describe Peter. Here’s another: poor, uneducated,
quick-tempered, and full of doubts and fears. Doesn’t even sound like the same man. And
that’s the point of Simon Peter, a six-week adult Bible study by Adam Hamilton. Peter was
just an ordinary guy who heard and followed God’s extraordinary call. Discover how you,
too, have special gifts, talents, and abilities that God can use to make a difference today.

Jesus: Understanding His Death & Resurrection
Through April 28

Led by Michael Shelley

Location: Adult Room A

During the season of Lent, take the time to better understand the importance of Jesus’ death
and resurrection based on the Gospel of Mark’s account of Holy Week. You will explore the
importance of the events during Holy Week. Session themes include Jesus’ entry to the city;
Jesus’ trial; his crucifixion and burial; the meaning of salvation; and Jesus’ resurrection.




YOUTH MINISTRY

Lindsey Allen, Director of Youth Ministry

allen@NewHopeWorship.com = 614.766.5445 x20 = NewHopeWorship.com/Youth

Each week one of our high school
‘youth has been leading the devotion
during youth group to both middle
and high school youth. The stories
they share about their life, their
faith, their failures, and the
confidence they have in the Lord is
astounding.

We can all learn something from
our youth. Their level of
transparency and honesty is
refreshingly beautiful and freeing. 1
could not be more proud of them!
Owen Schultz has given me
permission to share his devotion
with the congregation.

"Hello, for those of you who don’t
know me my name is Owen
Schultz, and I am a sophomore at
Dublin Coffman High School. I'm
very excited that Lindsey gave me
this opportunity to talk to you guys
about my life and my faith. I hope
that you guys can hear my story
and it helps you in some small
way. I'm going to be real and
vulnerable with you guys, and to
be honest I'm a little nervous, so I
just ask that you pay attention. So,
when I was growing up I always
wanted to be good at sports, but I
was never really anything more
than mediocre even though I tried
tons of different sports. I blame my
dad by the way; did not win the
genetic lottery there. I tried out for
a ton of different travel teams for
several different sports, but I never
made any of them. It didn’t feel
good. I felt like a failure.
Eventually I realized that I just
couldn’t put my worth in my
athletic ability, so I moved on to
focusing mostly on my academics.
I hoped that if people knew me as
the “smart kid” they would want to
talk to me.

But nobody really wants to be
around the person who acts like
he’s smarter than them, so this
only pushed people away.

However, I still had a few close
friends, so I subconsciously
decided to put my worth in them. I
thought, If my friends like me, I'm
still valuable as a person. But as
some of you may have
experienced, putting all your value
in the opinions of another person
will always end terribly. For me, it
destroyed my self confidence and
just made things really difficult for
a while. At the beginning of
freshman year, I was pushing
through the first few months of
high school, still trying to figure
out what was going on at this new
place and I began to notice that my
best friend since first grade was
acting a little bit cold towards me.
He would cut conversations short
when I tried to talk to him at
football games and was generally
passive-aggressive towards me.
Eventually I texted him to ask what
was wrong. He wouldn’t give a
straight answer and eventually I
called him. On that call he straight
up told me he didn’t want to be
friends anymore. I was crushed. I
had to do a lot of hiding my tears
for the weeks after that horrible
phone call. It felt like my life was
crashing down around me.
Everything that I thought I could
trust suddenly came into question.
It was really hard to go to school
because I felt alone for so long.

While this was all happening I was
meeting a lot of new people
because I had joined the rowing
team and they’ve told me recently
that I barely talked that fall season.
These are some of the people I am
now closest with and I could
barely talk to them because I was
trapped in a permanent state of
fear and distrust. It may seem like
an overreaction but it was so hard
to have the one person I thought I
could count on suddenly give up
on me. A major pillar of my life
instantaneously crumbled to the

ground and I had to scramble to
keep from falling with it. Then I
was petrified that everything else I
had built up would fail on me to.
There were some times where I
almost considered giving up. Now
God has built a new pillar that is
able to fully support me if another
important part of my life fails and I
don’t need to be scared of losing
everything because I will have him
for eternity. But I'm getting ahead
of myself.

For some context about my faith at
this period, it basically ended at
the doors of the church. I said I
was a Christian, but it was really
only because I was forced to. I had
some friends at the church but I
would do anything I could to avoid
coming a lot of the time. For a
while, I didn't have much to fall
back onto. I bet most of you have
heard the church song they teach
to little kids that says “The wise
man built his house upon the rock”
and “The foolish man built his
house upon the sand.” That’s way
more true than I ever realized.
Building your life on anything that
isn’t God is certain to end with
everything crashing down. My life
was built on that sinking sand, so I
was really struggling for the
beginning of last year until the
youth group went to Genesis in
Michigan. I vividly remember a
passing comment that Emma
Wilson, who graduated last year,
made after we played cards. She
just said “Schultz is fun”. That's it.
She didn’t even know I was
struggling at that time, and she
wasn’t trying to change my life, but
that little comment made me feel
like I belonged to something for
the first time in a long long time.

I never really made a strict
decision to take my faith more
seriously, but as I continued to
hang out with all these awesome
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people at the church and at Young
Life I absorbed what we were
taught and gradually decided to
live for God. Everything in my life
became different. When I went to
Young Life Camp, there was this 30
foot telephone pole called the
Pamper Pole. I'm pretty sure it was
called that because you needed a
diaper because it was going to
make you poop your pants. The
idea was you climbed up it and
jumped off to grab a bar. But the
hardest part was keeping your
balance as you tried to stand on
the small, shaky top platform. I
imagine if you stood up there long
enough you would forget what it
was like to stand on the firm solid
ground.

This is what my life was like
without that firm foundation. I
was struggling to keep my balance
and eventually I fell. But the nice
thing about the pole was if you fall
there was a rope to catch you and
lower you back down. 'm so lucky
that God was able to catch me and
carry me back to the firm, solid
ground. When I was in
confirmation, my mentor, Brandon
Lewis encouraged me to search the
Bible for a single verse to
memorize. After searching Google
for “good Bible verses", The verse I
chose was Jeremiah 29:11, which
says “For I know the plans I have

for you,” declares the LORD, “plans
to prosper you and not to harm
you, plans to give you hope and a
future.” I remembered this verse
during this time period I’'ve been
talking about, and it reminded me
that God’s intent was not to harm
me and as long as I stayed in him I
would always have hope for my
future. God will never abandon me
like that friend did and he will
always let me return to his solid
ground.

Since joining young life and
becoming more involved here I
have found so many great people
who actually care about me and
don’t look at their friends as
trophies they can display to show
how “popular” they are. The
number of real conversations I've
had in the last year dwarfs all of
the years before that combined.
The way that I got my life in
control was to give up control to
God. Another verse I memorized
recently after it was the focus of
our Young Life Campaigner Day,
which is a day-long conference
with a bunch of speakers, but they
each incorporated this verse into
their talks. The verse is John 16:33.
It says “I have told you these
things, so that in me you may have
peace. In this world you will have
trouble. But take heart! I have
overcome the world.” I think that

we don’t focus enough as
Christians on the fact that there
will be hard times in our life. The
Bible straight up says that life is
going to be hard. But we have the
creator of the entire world on our
side. The powers of the devil
cannot hurt me as long as God,
who has overcome all earthly
things, is on my side. There’s even
an exclamation point. I could be
wrong but I don’t think there are
very many exclamation points in
the Bible, so it really sticks out as
important to me. God has
overcome the world, so we don’t
need to stress about the trouble in
our lives too much. So I want to
leave you guys with this last verse.
It says “I have been crucified with
Christ and I no longer live, but
Christ lives in me. The life I now
live in the body I live by faith in
the son of God, who loved me and
gave himself for me” and thats in
Galatians chapter 2 verse 21. This
is the verse that I try to live by, and
I’m far from perfect. 'm still trying
to learn to truly love this book, let
go of my pride and be willing to
give up everything I have to pour
into others and God. But my old
uncertain life of betrayal is gone
because the person I have now put
my trust in is actually worthy of
that trust, and that’s really made
everything so much better."

-

-

---- Important Dates ----
April 7 | Youth Group

April 14 | No MS Youth Group

HS at Mark and Lindsey's at 5:00 pm dinner followed by viewing and discussion about

"The Passion of the Christ" film

April 21 | No Sunday School or Youth Group - Happy Easter!
April 28 | Splatter Park at 1:30. Look for more information as the date approaches.
May 5 | Final Youth Group Event of the season. More Information coming soon!

PLEASE REMEMBER TO TURN IN YOUR MISSION TRIP FORMS AS SOON AS
POSSIBLE! YOU CAN ACCESS THEM ONLINE AT:

newhopeworship.org/youthmissiontrip

\

J
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MUSIC MINISTRY

Christine Loy, Director of Music Ministry
loy@NewHopeWorship.com = 614.766.5445 x14 = NewHopeWorship.com/Music

Tech Ministry Update

We are thrilled with the installation of our new, super slick,
Yamaha TF5 soundboard. This new soundboard is very easy to
learn, user-friendly, and quite intuitive. The Tech ministry is
looking for ministry partners to help out at the tech booth once a
month. If you have an interest in all things tech, computer, video
and have one Sunday per month that you can give, we would
love to speak with you. Please see Seth at the Tech booth, or
email loy@newhopeworship.com!

Music in the Middle

We would like to introduce our new Music in the Middle,
Youth Praise Team! Starting this past month, Music in the
Middle has been meeting from 6:30 - 7:00 pm on Sundays when
Youth Groups are in session. This new team is open to anyone
who likes to sing or can play an instrument that can be utilized
in a group setting.We look forward to watching this group grow
in their faith, leadership and their music abilities! For more
information, contact Christine Loy. loy@newhopeworship.com

Easter Sunday Hallelujah Chorus Singers

Easter Sunday is right around the corner and you and/or your
guests are invited to join the worship choir in singing the
Hallelujah Chorus at the close of our services at both 9 am and
11:15 am Sunday, April21. We will have extra scores available
up front with the choir so simple make your way up to the
choir loft during our last song. All singers, all abilities are
welcome! We really hope you will join us for this special song
of celebration.

Save the Date!

Mark your calendars for
May 19th and join us at
6 pm for a very special
night of fellowship and
worship at Worship
Night.

an evening of music and pra-"y'e'r..' ‘ Please contact Christine
. - h with questions.
H@ SUNDAY, MAY 19TH | 6:00PM

Churgh
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MARCH GIVING

Greg Chambers, Church Administrator -
GregChambers@NewHopeWorship.com = 614.766.5445 X 16
Greetings! On behalf of the New Hope Staff, I unld like Budget Actual Variance
to thank everyone for their spiritual, and financial,
support of our ministries, as well as your investment of
your time & talents. It is encouraging and exciting to see | March2019 | $78,352.14 | $105,638.50 | $27,286.36
the New Hope family Taking the Next Step in
discipleship and giving. Please do not hesitate to contact | Year to Date | $245,431.58 | $253,293.80 $7,862.22
me if you have any questions or concerns and take care.
3/3/2019 3/10/2019 | 3/17/2019 | 3/24/2019 | 3/31/2019 | March 2019 | Year to Date [% of Total
ogietll.ll:sg i $13,648.00 | $10,243.00 | $20,135.00 | $8,623.00 $11,540.00 | $64,189.00 | $154,392.00 61.0%
Offering -
$176.00 $162.00 $292.00 $118.00 $163.00 $911.00 $2,588.30 1.0%
Loose Plate
Text Giving | $8,676.50 $3,266.50 $4,191.50 $4,156.50 $5,921.50 $26,212.50 $68,714.50 27.1%
Bill
. $3,168.00 $850.00 $6,850.00 $2,500.00 $958.00 $14,326.00 $27,599.00 10.9%
Pay/Submitted
TOTAL $25,668.50 | $14,521.50 | $31,468.50 | $15,397.50 | $18,582.50 | $105,638.50 | $253,293.80 10.9%

Suzie Lawson, Director

preschool@NewHopeWorship.com = 614.766.2446 = NewHopePreschool.com

New Hope Preschool and Education Center enjoyed a
brisk March. We are ready for warmer weather after
Spring Break so we can get outside more! As we
prepared for the parent teacher conferences, we were
pleased to share the progress of the students with the
parents. It is great to see the learning that is taking
place and we appreciate the reinforcement parents
provide at home. We presented our donation check of
$5261 to a representative of Nationwide Children’s
Hospital in Fellowship Hall. The children gathered,
shared their memories of Parent Night and we
explained how that fundraiser is now providing for
the children at the hospital. The Kindergartners were
excited to present the books we had to donate.

In April, we will have the Powell YMCA swim coaches

NEW HOPE EDUCATION CENTER

present water safety for the children to prepare them
for summer fun. In addition, we will have butterflies
and moth chrysalis arriving to enjoy watching the life
cycle of those insects. Many field trips will take place
in April. Kindergarten will be going to Stratford Farms
and other classes will be going to Ohio Wildlife,
Olentangy Caverns and a parent and child painting
experience.

We are continuing to receive interest for enrollment in
our Kindergarten and preschool classes for next year.
We are fortunate to be able to serve many children
and look forward to continued interest in our
exceptional program. Please view our website at
www.newhopepreschool.com to see some of our

activities and to share with the community.
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HILDR

Rachel Tate, Children's Ministry Team Leader

tate@NewHopeWorship.com = 614.766.5445 x11 = NewHopeWorship.com/Children

Got the Word?

I grew up listening to my Dad read us Bible stories
every night at bed time. Dad often let us pick the story
for the evening. My favorite story came from Exodus
with the plague of the frogs. I loved the pictures of the
frogs in the old picture Bible we had. It showed the
frogs coming out of everywhere! My Dad must have
read it at least 100 times.

Recently, I had the opportunity to discuss the Bible
with my Dad, who is now 74 years old. I was amazed
to reflect on how those nightly 10 minute reads played
such an instrumental part in who I am as a child of
God; and how my father viewed his role in parenting
children of God.

EN'S MINISTRY

He knew his job was to share God’s story with us. We
(there are 4 of us) are blessed to have parents who
shared not only God’s story with us, but also His Word.

Deuteronomy 6:5-9 tells us, Love the Lord your God
with all your heart, with all your soul, and with all your
strength. Take to heart these words that I give you
today. Repeat them to your children. Talk about them
when you’re at home or away, when you lie down or get
up. Write them down, and tie them around your wrist,
and wear them as headbands as a reminder. Write them
on the doorframes of your houses and on your gates.

Spend some time in the Bible with your children. A
few minutes will impact their entire lives.

Blessings,
Rachel Tate

‘YVerse of the Month

Please challenge your children to memorize the verse of the month. Once
your child has the verse memorized, please visit a Children’s Ministry Team

Member to recite the verse and receive a treat!

"Jesus Christ is the same yesterday and today and forever." Hebrews 13:9

 cLue Club 45 Chatter

(4TH & 5TH GRADE)

helped serve!

Club 45 had a fantastic March gathering hosting the first Lenten Soup Supper. We learned._in
Galatians 6:9 that we are not to become weary in doing good, for at the proper time we will
reap a harvest if we do not give up. Thank you to the amazing parents and Club 45 Crew who

We will meet this month on April 7th at New Hope’s Easter Egg Hunt! We will host the
Salvation Army’s LemonAide from 2:30 pm - 5:00 pm before and after the Hunt! Check out the our website for
more information and to sign up! We “Hop” to see you there!
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VBS 2018

Children's Education
Rachel Warren | Warren@newhopeworship.com

We have one and a half months of Sunday School left!.It’s hard to believe the program year is
almost over. Please check out New Hope’s website to find out how you can help our Sunday
School children finish the year strong! If you are interested in helping teach our children all
about Jesus through Children in Worship this summer, please contact Rachel Warren for more information.

Please be sure to mark your calendars with these important dates for Spring:
April 14- Children’s Palm Parade and Easter Fellowship

April 21- Family Worship

May 12- Last day of Sunday School!

Children's Outreach
Sarah Bartula | Bartula@newhopeworship.com

We are looking forward to a fun 2019 in the Children's Ministry Outreach. Below are the dates

for upcoming events. Registration AND Support Team sign ups are OPEN! Please visit the
children’s ministry website to find your space in the fun!

Easter Egg Hunt: April 7 from 3-4:30 pm
Sports Camp: June 10th - 13th from 6:30-8:00 pm
VBS: July 22nd - 26th, 2019 from 9:00 am - 12:00 pm

Children's Music
Dez Takas | Takas@newhopeworship.com

It’s never too late to join the JWC! Rehearsals are Sunday evenings 5:15 pm -6:15 pm at New
Hope Church. If you have a child K-5th grade who is interested in singing and learning to
worship through music please contact Dez Takas, Children's Music Ministry Coordinator at
takas@newhopeworship.com. Friends are always welcome!

Nursery News

Thank you so much for all of the Goldfish Crackers! We can’t tell you how wonderful it is to see the bowl full

again! New Hope’s Nursery is beyond grateful for the clean, beautiful new flooring! Please stop by and check it
out.

Do you love spending time with children on Sunday mornings? Do you have a heart for sharing God’s story with
our youngest New Hope family members? If so, you may want to prayerfully consider spending Sunday
mornings with New Hope’s youngest children in the Nursery. Our Nursery Team is phenomenal. However, many
of our little disciples need a few extra moments to adjust to the Nursery on Sunday mornings, and extra hands
always help. Youth 6th grade and older are welcome to love on our little ones so long as they meet with
Children’s Ministry Team lead Rachel Tate, beforehand.
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7 am Sunrise Service | 9 & 11:15 am Worship
@ The Zoo | @ New Hope

newhopeworship.com/holyweek

Holy Week at
New ‘Hope Chuurch




Monday, April 1
7:00 pm - Intercessory Prayer

Wednesday, April 3

12:30 pm - Women's Bible Study
6:00 pm - Lenten Soup Supper
7:00 pm - Men's Bible Study
7:30 pm - Bethel

Thursday, April 4

9:30 am - Journey

9:30 am - Women's Bible Study
7:00 pm - Choir Rehearsal

7:30 pm - AA

Sunday, April 7

9:00 am - Worship, Kid's Sunday School

10:15 am - Town Meeting & KidSpace

11:15 am - Worship, School House Sunday School
3:00 pm - Easter Egg Hunt

5:15 pm - JWC Rehearsal

5:15 pm - Middle School Youth Group

7:00 pm - High School Youth Group

Tuesday, April 9
6:00 pm - Elder & Deacon Meeting
7:00 pm - Consistory Meeting

Wednesday, April 10

12:30 pm - Women's Bible Study
6:00 pm - Lenten Soup Supper
7:00 pm - Men's Bible Study
7:30 pm - Bethel

Thursday, April 11

9:30 am - Women's Bible Study
7:00 pm - Choir Rehearsal

7:30 pm - AA

Sunday, April 14

Palm Sunday

9:00 am - Worship, Kids Sunday School

10:15 am - KidSpace

11:15 am - Worship, School House Sunday School
5:15 pm - JWC Rehearsal

5:00 pm - High School Youth Group

Wednesday, April 17

12:30 pm - Women's Bible Study
7:00 pm - Men's Bible Study
7:30 pm - Bethel

Thursday, April 18

9:30 am - Women's Bible Study

7:30 pm - AA

7:30 pm - Maundy Thursday Service
8:30 pm - Prayer Vigil

Friday, April 19
12:00 pm - Cross Walk

Sunday, April 21

Easter Sunday

7:00 am - Sunrise Service at the Zoo
9:00 am - Worship

11:15 am - Worship

Wednesday, April 24
12:30 pm - Women's Bible Study

Thursday, April 25

9:30 am - Women's Bible Study
7:00 pm - Choir Rehearsal

7:30 pm - AA

Sunday, April 28

9:00 am - Worship, Kid's Sunday School

10:15 am - Adult Sunday School & KidSpace
11:15 am - Worship, School House Sunday School
5:15 pm - JWC Rehearsal

6:00 pm - Youth Event

Monday, April 29
7:00 pm - Outreach Meeting

For a detailed online calendar, please visit our
website at newhopeworship.com/calendar.


http://www.newhopeworship.com/calendar

